
 

 

 

 

 

 

To:   Institutions of Higher Education  

From:   Office of the Secretary of Higher Education 

Date:   March 8, 2023 

Subject:  Updated Interactive Data Dashboards 

 

The Research Division of the Office of the Secretary of Higher Education (OSHE) is pleased to 

announce the following updates to our interactive dashboards: 

 12-Month Enrollment updated to include data for the 2021-2022 academic year; 

 Tuition and Fees updated to include data for the 2022-2023 academic year; 

 Admissions updated to include data for the Fall 2022 semester; and 

 Post-Secondary Degree Trends updated to include data for the 2021-2022 academic year. 

The Fall Enrollment dashboard will be updated to include Fall 2022 enrollment data (with an 

expected release in summer 2023). 

Any questions regarding OSHE’s interactive dashboards can be directed to 

Research@OSHE.nj.gov.  

  

https://www.state.nj.us/highereducation/dashboard-12months.shtml
https://www.state.nj.us/highereducation/dashboard-tution.shtml
https://www.state.nj.us/highereducation/dashboard-admissions.shtml
https://www.state.nj.us/highereducation/dashboard-njpost2nddegreetrends.shtml
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